2018 Prairie Canada Carving Championship Show & Competition

With just a few days remaining until the 32 Annual Show and Competition, we want to
remind you of a number of items:

BANQUET - There are still a few banquet tickets available. Contact Don Young
at 204-489-0149.

PARKING - Parking is permitted in the Safeway parking lot, as well as in front of the
curling Club. Vehicles parked alongside the curling club (North Side) will be
towed. This is a loading area for transport trucks.

LOCATION - Our location is Pembina Curling Club, 1341 Pembina Highway,
Winnipeg - just south of McGillivray Boulevard (Route 155).

REGISTRATION - Registration of carvings will take place Friday, April 20 between
4:00 and 7:00 pm. There will be a separate registration desk for those who have pre-
registered their carvings. If you haven’t pre-registered by now you will need to register
in person. Carvers who live out of town may register their carvings on Saturday
morning between 7:00 and 8:00 am.

Razertip Purchase Award Competition There is an opportunity again this year.
Any carving entered in the show may be considered for the Razertip Competition.
When you bring your carvings in, you will be asked if you want to have any (or all) of
them considered for the Razertip Competition. There is no extra fee to enter this
competition but it is a purchase award. The winner receives $600 and Prairie Canada
keeps the carving to be used as next year’s raffle piece.

WHEELCHAIR ACCESS - There will be access into the building and onto the
Show floor.

BATHROOMS - Bathrooms at the Pembina Curling Club are on the upper and lower
levels. There are no bathrooms on the main level.

FOOD - There will be a canteen on site and there are food services at the Holiday Inn
just across the street as well as Safeway, and other restaurants nearby.



